
 

 

August 2024 NASFA Minutes 
by Steve Sloan 

 
The August meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to 
order on Saturday, August 17, 2024 in the Madison satellite location of  Willowbrook 
Baptist Church at 6:12:11 PM by President Mary Lampert and the traditional gavel. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
Nope. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
Sue Thorn’s sister Eva passed away. We had a card to sign. 
 
Programming Director Judy said she is planning a program about 3D printing, but she 
still needs to get with Brian. 
 
Judy reported that the Christmas party will be held at the hotel. Should we have a gift 
exchange? What price range? “Fifteen dollars is the new ten.” We will hold a gift 
exchange with gifts in the $15 to $20 price range. We will start the Christmas party at 2 
PM, then hold the gift exchange at 4 PM. Bring a food item to share. 
 

NOT-A-CON BUSINESS 
 
Not-a-Con co-con chair Mary said that we have T-shirt art and order forms. Tuesday 10/1 
will be the deadline for ordering a shirt. Just email Mary. 
 
Not-a-Con will be held 10/18 through 10/19 this year. 
 
We had a NASFA meeting time scheduled at the church for October 12. Judy moved that 
we have the October NASFA meeting at Not-a-Con instead. Jim seconded, and the 
motion carried 7 to 2. 
 
Let Judy know what food you want to donate to Not-a-Con. 
 
Sam moved to adjourn at 6:20:30 PM. 
 
The more-or-less annual NASFA auction served as the August program. The After the 
Meeting Meeting was held at the same location as the meeting. 


